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Reminders 

Monday 26th February, Tuesday 27th February & Wednesday 28th February, 8:45-

8:55am: Drop Off time for Suitable Books for the PSA Book Sale by the PSA Shed 

Thursday 1st March: World Book Day Dress Up, St Davidôs Day and PSA Cake & 

Book Sale 

Friday 2nd March, 9am: Year 5 Warhol Class Assembly 

Christ Church Primary School is 

proud to have achieved the School 

Games Gold Award 2016-17 

  

Change of Menu For World Book Day 

Please be aware that there is a menu change to reflect World Book Day on 
Thursday 1

st
 March.  This was put on the Cypad on the 2

nd
 February 2018 

for all parents to order. 

We hope this will be a very exciting day for all the children involved  within 
your theme day.  Please be aware each School Kitchen has been given 
Book Marks to hand out to all the children on the day. 

If you have any questions regarding this please contact your Area Manag-
er.  

Year 3 Matisse Go On An Egyptian Adventure 

On Friday Year 3 Matisse performed their class assembly for their par-

ents and did a great job. The children took their audience back to Ancient 

Egypt and showed them what they learnt about subjects including mum-

mification and the River Nile. The children all looked fantastic in their cos-

tumes and performed very well. Thank you to Mrs Wright for organising 

the assembly.  
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Year 4 Have A Fantastic Roman Experience At Hooke Court 

Just before half term Year 4 went to Hooke Court for their residential 

trip and had a fantastic time. The children took part in loads of activities 

including making mosaics, learning how to do Roman Writing, making 

oil lamps, jewellery, weaving, clay modelling, and preparing some Ro-

man food including sweet bread and beef sausages and cooking them 

over a camp fire. They also learned how to march like Romans and 

learned about the armour they wore. The trip also included visits to a 

Roman Villa and Boudicca's hill fort which was really high up and 

made the coaches look really small! Everybody had a great time, the 

children all enjoyed being away with their friends and they had nice 

warm weather too. Thank you to all of the staff who helped out on the 

trip.  
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